
Charges for Property Searches 2024/25  

 

In accordance with Regulation 9(1) of the Local Authorities (England)(Charges 

for Property Searches) Regulation 2008 the following statement is published. 

Estimated costs for 2024/25 are £117,451. 

Estimated number of searches in respect of Local Authority access for 

responding to CON29 enquiries is 3163. 

These estimates are based on figures for the previous years and the current 

state of the economic climate. These figures have also been used for budget 

purposes within the authority. 

Unit charge for Local Authority compiled responses is £108.00. Included in this 

figure is the West Sussex County Council fee of £32.40 for the supply of 

highways information. 

Please note: These charges may be subject to change mid-year according to 

changing market conditions and working practices. 

 

Approved by  

 

Rachel Jarvis, Assistant Director of Corporate Resources being the responsible 

person under Section 151 of the Local Government Act 1972. 

Dated: 22.05.24 

 


